
 

  

**Traffic Advisory** 

  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The previously scheduled daytime detour of southbound Philips 

Highway (U.S. 1) to southbound I-95 has been extended overnight to allow construction crews to 

permanently repair portions of the ramp. The ramp will reopen at 7 a.m. Friday, Oct. 18.  

  

Drivers traveling this corridor should anticipate delays, use alternate routes if possible and use 

FL511.com or download the FL511 app for real-time traffic alerts. 

  

### 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__http%3A%2FFL511.com__%3B!!OepYZ6Q!4ahpqLtuzc0Fd9yzJ6rDswQYpAhfyrctt4kY8S6fCCDIrPevRLtiTIXrxjiuuJiJuZKogrRtgMFjbYHUDuQ1ZuCd2DHguWeG_jzcpA%24&data=05%7C02%7CAllen.Nelson%40dot.state.fl.us%7C0eb28d50128c4cdb96ff08dceec1e349%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C638647763708862241%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0L%2BhgC6xK3g%2By6Pi5BJF6KhMxukt9BoIozmM7t%2B233A%3D&reserved=0

